
Senior Luncheon Parent Permission Form  

 

Dear Cavalier Parents,  

Purcell Marian would like to grant our senior class the privilege of a senior lunch once a month for the 

remainder of the school year.  Seniors will be allowed to leave school on select Wednesdays to enjoy 

some class comradery over a lunch destination of their choice.  On these days, seniors will be missing 

their 5th bell (lunch bell) as well as 7th and 8th bell, which in many cases are elective bells.  If you do not 

want your senior student to participate please indicate below.  Also know that a senior can lose this 

privilege due to behavioral or academic concerns. The senior luncheon dates are listed below: 

• November 15th  

• December 6th  

• January 17th  

• February 21st  

• March 14th  

• April 11th  

• May – Seniors will be granted privileges during senior week (more info to come) 

In addition, any seniors that do not have a 7th or 8th bell class are granted permission to leave after 4th 

bell on Wednesdays the remainder of the school year.  These students do not have to stay for their 5th 

bell lunch.  If a student has a 7th or 8th bell class, they are required to stay and attend these classes on all 

Wednesdays, except the senior lunch dates listed above.   

 

Please fill out the permission slip below indicating that your student may or may not participate in the 

senior lunches.  If you have any questions, please call Mr. Tobin at 513-487-3115.   

 

Student’s Name __________________________________________   

Parent’s name ____________________________________________ 

I DO give permission for my student to participate in the senior lunch on the dates listed above: 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE __________________________________________ Date ___________ 

 

 

I DO NOT give permission for my student to participate in the senior lunch on the dates listed above: 

 

PARENT SIGNATURE __________________________________________ Date ___________  


